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All Banexa products are Prop 65 compliant, vegan, 
non-toxic, and environmentally friendly.

Fast-acting multi-surface 
cleaner 
Enzyme and plant-based 
Formula 
Continuously breaks down 
fats, oil and grease for up 
to 24 hours
Slows the spread and 
buildup of bacteria 
leaves surfaces deeply 
clean, non-skid and 
odor-free

Enzyme and plant-based 
formula 
Biologically break down 
odor 
Removes persistent odors 
like cigarette smoke or pet 
scents
Leaves surfaces 
residue-free and not sticky

Fast-acting degreaser 
Enzyme and plant-based 
formula
Efficiently breaks down 
fats, oils and grease, as 
well as sticky substances 
and odor causing 
particles. 
Bananas and coconuts are 
harnessed to deeply - yet 
gently - clean a variety of 
surfaces

Fast-acting odor 
neutralizer 

Fast-acting multi-surface 
cleaner 

Fast-acting degreaser 


